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MES'SAGE FROE OUR PRESIDENT 

Dear Friends and Members: 

Even though the first Board Meeting of your new Officers 

will not be held until Octoher 11th, we have been busy by 

telephone, and have some news for your up-coming genealogical 

year: 

1. October 25th - Pot-Luck Supper. This is one of the 

oldest of American customs and we are again this year having 

our fall get-together. We will meet at 6:00, or so, at the 

vlomans Club in College Park, at 714 Dartmouth. Most of you 

know this location, just off Edgewater Drive, behind the Hondo 

salesroom. Plenty of parking. Bring your covered dish, you 

family, your friend and your problem questions. It's Share 
Night. 

2. Nov. 3 - 4 KONI. ~e had our introduction to this 

exhibit last year, and had one of the more popular displays. 

1t is an interesting project, and we thoroughly enjoyed working 

as teams last year. We will need your suggestions as to what 

to display and your volunteering to help set up and man the 

table. Please rally around your Society's efforts. 

3. For KONI, two of our members are preparing an infor­

mative publication for sale. It will be a How to Research 

Booklet. Nho doesn't need that? Have you a money making idea? 

Write to us, at Box 177, Orlando, Florida 32802. 

4. Dec 6th - Thursdav, 7·30 P.M -We are cooperating 

v:ith the -Locai~!Tistory-andGenealogy Dept. of the library in 

presenting a special seminar by one who appears to be eminently 

qualified in his field, genealogical research. There is an in­

depth ~rticle in this issue. Be sure to read it. We are quite 

excited about this. 

~. Annual Christmas Party - Plans have not as yet been 
cHscu;::;sc,i:It-T~~;+- ;,:;-rTCh(:, ·and you'll be hearing from us. 
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